
Non-woven masks available at:
・Main Entrance Vending Machine
・ER Entrance (in front of Security Office) Vending Machine
・Convenience store located on the 2nd floor

May 8, 2023 The Director

Please wear a
mask.

Our hospital recommends 
non-woven masks.

Even after May 8, 2023

On May 8, 2023, Covid-19 has been classified as a category
5 infectious disease, however, the wearing of masks during
visits to medical institutions and during visits to patients is still
recommended.

Many patients at high risk for severe illness (those with
underlying medical conditions, the elderly, pregnant women, etc.)
are hospitalized or receive treatment at our hospital.

We request that you continue to wear masks in the hospital.

※Persons who do not understand about wearing a mask 
(except children under 2 years of age) may not be allowed 
to enter the hospital.

We appreciate your comprehension and cooperation.


